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National Institution for Human Rights expresses its deep sorrow and regret for 

the death of the policeman Amer Abdul Khalid a member of security forces in 

the Ministry of Interior following the explosion which occurred in Aldair village 

on August 17, 2013 during the performance of his duty. 

National Institution also extends its condolences and consolation to the family of 

the security man praying to the Almighty to inspire his family patience and 

solace. 

National Institution for Human Rights reiterates its rejection of illegal acts that 

target the security men's lives, undermine the security and stability, terrorize 

innocent citizens and residents,  hinder the process of human, cultural and 

economic development and threaten national peace and security. 

National Institution calls on the various civil society organizations to take a 

unified and effective stances to end all illegal acts and stand firm in the face of 

acts harmful to the security of the homeland which conflict with the values and 

principles of the Islamic religion, all international norms and conventions and 

treaties and are alien to the Bahraini community known for its love, tolerance 

and rejection of violence and extremism. 

It is noteworthy that a delegation from the National Institution for Human 

Rights recently visited the security men injured, in the explosion occurred in 

Aldair village, in the BDF hospital and King Hamad University Hospital. 

*  *  * 


